
 

 

 
 

WORK INFORMATION: Closing of Alary Road and an adjoining lane on 

Route 148 

 

 

  

WORK INFORMATION: Closing of Alary Road  
and an adjoining lane on Route 148 

 

Municipality of Pontiac 

June 15, 2020 – 2:00 p.m. 

 

What you should know : 

• The Quebec Ministry of Transport (MTQ) is currently carrying out work to stabilize the road shoulder 
at the intersection of Route 148 and Alary Road in the Municipality of Pontiac. 

• This work is necessary due to erosion over a culvert. 

• Therefore, one lane will be closed to traffic on Route 148 at the intersection of Alary Road, and Alary 
Road will be completely closed to traffic, except for local traffic. 

• An extended closure is planned. 

• The suggested detour :  de la Baie Road, Damas Perrier and du Village Road. 

• This obstruction may be postponed due to operational constraints or weather conditions. 

• Compliance with the signage in place is essential for the safety of road users and workers. 

• We will inform you of the date of completion of work as soon as we are informed by the Ministry of 
Transport. 

Where to inquire : 

◼ The Quebec Ministry of Transport (MTQ) :  

- Québec 511 

- www.quebec511.info 

◼ The Municipality of Pontiac Website : www.municipalitepontiac.com ; 

◼ The Municipality of Pontiac Facebook account : www.facebook.com/pontiacmun. 

http://www.quebec511.info/
http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun%20/

